From: Vicki Diamond [mailto:VDiamond@rgrdlaw.com]

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 4:26 PM

To: AGO - CAP <AGO.CAP@vermont.gov>

Cc: Bailie Heikkinen <bheikkinen@rgrdlaw.com>; Robert Robbins <rrobbins@rgrdlaw.com>
Subject: FOIA request

To Whom It May Concern,
Please see the attached request for records from your office under FOIA.
Please don’t hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Regards,

Vicki Multer Diamond
Investigator

Robbins Geller
Rudman & Dowd LLP

58 South Service Road, Suite 200
Melville, NY 11747
(631) 367-7100

finweoe & @

NOTICE: This email message is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential and
protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege, as
attorney work product, or by other applicable privileges. Any
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If
you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by
reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.





